
Ref. No.: IASCTS24-I-2444

MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL CHED REGIONAL DIRECTORS

PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION

INSTITUTIONS

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE INFORMATION OF PHILIPPINE

HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS’ RECEIPT OF

ENDOWMENT FROM THE UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

DATE : 6 AUGUST 2024

As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance and strengthen the educational and cultural

ties between the United Arab Emirates (UAE) and the Philippines, the Embassy of

the United Arab Emirates in Manila is conducting a review of contributions and

endowments provided by our country to Philippine higher education institutions.

We would like to inquire if any higher education institution has received any

endowment from the UAE. This information is crucial for us to ensure accurate

records and to facilitate further collaboration and support in the future.

If your institution has received such an endowment, we kindly request you to provide

the following details:

1. The nature and purpose of the endowment.

2. The date of receipt and the total amount.

3. Any significant outcomes or impacts related to the endowment.

Please send your response to this inquiry through the Embassy of the United Arab

Emirates Manila at ManilaEMB@mofa.gov.ae, with a copy furnished to the

Commission on Higher Education - International Affairs Service at

ias@ched.gov.ph.

ATTY. LILY FREIDAM. MILLA, CESO IV

Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Deputy Executive Director

Director, International Affairs Service
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